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From: Haagenstad, Mark P

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 5:22 PM

To: Roberts, Kathryn, NMENV; Kieling, John, NMENV; Cobrain, Dave, NMENV; Dhawan,
Neelam, NMENYV; Briley, Siona, NMENV

Cc: Erickson, Randy; Sharp-Geiger, Raeanna Racine; McCann, John Phillips; Grieggs,

Tony; Vigil-Holterman, Luciana R; Erickson, Randy; Funk, David John; Frederici,
Dave; Torres, Enrique; Juarez, Catherine L; Nickless, David; Maggiore, Peter;
Arnswald, Jordan; Hennessey, Brian; Pugh, Jody M; Saladen, Michael Thomas;
Brandt, Michael Thomas

Subject: WCS Manifest Discrepancy Concurrence Notice Delay

Dear Mrs. Roberts and Mr. Kieling:

Per conversations with Neelam Dhawan of your staff on February 11, 2016, the Permittees are notifying the New
Mexico Environment Department (NMED) of an inadvertent delay in the notification of the receipt of a manifest
discrepancy concurrence letter from Waste Control Specialists (WCS) as required by the Nitrate Salt-Bearing Waste
Isolation Plan Revision 4 (Isolation Plan) Section 2(11). The notification was due to NMED no later than February 2,
2016, however, due to inadvertent delays, the document was hand delivered to NMED on February 11, 2016.

Similar to previous Isolation Plan non-compliance notifications, this information will be summarized in the next
monthly technical report due February 17, 2016. Please contact me if additional information would be
helpful. Thanks!

Mark Haagenstad

Environmental Protection Division

RCRA Permitting and Compliance Team Leader
Los Alamos National Security

Los Alamos National Laboratory

Office: (505) 665-2014

Mobile: (505) 699-1733



